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30 PIERMONT AVENUE - HEWLETT, NEW YORK 11557
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1406

JACOB HARMAN, MAYOR

May 12, 2023
Dear Neighbors:

This month’s meeting of the Board of Trustees will occur on Monday, May 15, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. at
Village Hall. In addition to our regular monthly business, there will be a public hearing regarding the Village’s
Storm Water Management Program annual report.

With summer approaching, some residents will be doing construction on their homes. Please note that The
Village Code provides that construction and landscaping is not permitted before 8AM on weekdays and no
work is allowed on Saturday and Sunday. These regulations are intended to preserve the peacefulness of
our community. So, we ask that you please notify your contractors and service providers
accordingly. Additionally, residents are reminded that Landscapers are required to have a permit to work
in the Village. Permits may be obtained by stopping into Village Hall Monday to Friday 8am to 4 pm.

As we have done so in the past, consistent with our beautification initiatives, we will be hanging flower
baskets around the Village in late May.

Be sure to vote at the upcoming School Budget Election on May 16, 2023, and the Village Election, Tuesday,
June 20, 2023. Village Voting will take place at the Keystone Yacht Club between the hours of 12 Noon and
9:00 p.m. We look forward to seeing you there.
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